
 

Over the next two weeks, Barnhill School will be collecting school supplies for the children of Syrian 
families who will be attending school in our District. They are in need of all school supplies. Here is a list; 

 
Pencils 

Pens 

Erasers 
Looseleaf 

Duotangs 
Binders 

Glue sticks 
Scissors 

Notebooks 

Markers 
Crayons 

Drawing books 
Construction paper 

New or gently used backpacks and lunchbags 

 
 

Thank you for your generous support! It is very much appreciated. 
 

 


